
  

 

 

 

March 14th, 2024 

 

Price Increase Notice 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Please be aware of the recently announced manufacturers' increases outlined below.  For your 
convenience I have included a copy of the announcement (when provided) as another point of 
reference.  Upon review feel free to contact your local branch representative and/or myself at 
your convenience. 

Vendor Product 
Increase 
Amount 

Date of Increase 

Owens Corning 
FOAMULAR NGX -Extruded Polystyrene 
Foam Board 

10 % April 15th 2024 

PABCO Gypsum Quietrock Wallboard & Accessories 3% April 15th 2024 

We will continue to monitor and communicate with our manufacturing partners as we move 
forward and update you on further changes related to costs.  On behalf of SDS we greatly 
appreciate your business. 

 

Respectively,  

 
 
Jason Bowley 
Vice President of Sales 


